
Waterloo upgrade passenger survey

Base: 92 South West Trains/South Western Railway users. 18-22 August

Were you aware that services to and from London Waterloo will be reduced further on Friday 25 August and on 

the bank holiday weekend from Saturday 26 to Monday 28 August?

Aware of the reduction in services over the bank 

holiday weekend, but not on Friday 25 August

Aware of the reduction in services over both the 

bank holiday weekend, and on Friday 25 August

Not aware of the reduction in services over this 

time at all
15%

34%

51%

8%

32%
60%

'The further reduction 

of service from a 

reduced service which 

has operated 

significantly worse than 

indicated is most 

unwelcome’. 

A half are not aware of further reductions to services on Friday 25 August

Not travelling on 

Friday 25 August

Travelling on 25 August and 

have checked train times

Travelling on 25 

August but have 

not checked 

train times

A third intend to travel on Friday 25 August, but have not checked the times of trains


